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CITY OF SHORELINE 
 

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 
Planning Commission Evaluation Committee Meeting 

 
SUMMARY MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
Monday, February 6, 2012 Conference Room 301 - Shoreline City Hall 
5:00 p.m.  17500 Midvale Avenue N. 
 
 
PRESENT: Deputy Mayor Eggen and Councilmembers McConnell and Winstead 
 
STAFF: Julie Underwood, City Manager; Debbie Tarry, Assistant City Manager; 

Ian Sievers, City Attorney 
 
The City Council Planning Commission Evaluation Committee discussed the format of 
the committee and how the meetings would proceed.  
 
The meeting was pronounced to be an open public meeting and general discussion 
concerning the vacant positions proceeded. 
 
At 6:45 p.m., Deputy Mayor Eggen declared the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Debbie Tarry, Assistant City Manager 
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